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Monsanto Check Presentation 
Our team was awarded a grant from the 

Monsanto Fund this year, and so they came 
to Hoover Hall to present us with the check. 

Thanks, Monsanto! 

       Ericson Public  

       Library Demo 
Our team also went to the Ericson Public Library  
in Boone to give a presentation on FRC and 
demonstrate our robot. 

SCI’s Family Night 
The Science Center of Iowa had a 
robotics themed family night this month. 
Our team, along with FRC Team #4646 
ASAP from Des Moines and FTC Team 
#5126, InDEnProCom, from Ankeny 
were there to show our robots and 
excite kids about the STEM fields. 

Iowa State Fair  

STEM Day 
The STEM advisory council had their first ever 
STEM day at the fair this year. FIRST was well 
represented in all four levels, and there were a 
total of seven robots there! There were about 
100,000 people at the fair that day, and so this 
was by far our largest event this summer. 

Coming  Next  Month: We will be recruiting new members for our team and visiting Quality 

  Manufacturing to thank them for their support. 


